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Please support the formulary for Maine’s Naturopathic doctors. 
These doctors don’t just give an Rx to fix an ailment, they take a wholistic look at the 
patient to find the root causes of a problem. My doctor, Sarah Ackerly ND, has helped
me resolve intestinal issues I have been dealing with since childhood, no other 
physicians (and I’ve seen many!) took the time to truly root out what was causing my 
gut issues and heal them. 
Now she’s helping me with post-menopausal symptoms. Naturopathic doctors need 
access to the same prescribing rights as MDs so they can better manage their patients 
care.
Thank you for supporting this bill!


